


Notification Letter to the Mother that Infant is Immune
Place on Local Health Department Letterhead
Date
Mother’s Name
Address

Dear Mother Name,
Laboratory testing shows your child is immune to hepatitis B virus and does not have hepatitis B virus infection.  That is great news!
Your child has completed case management with the Perinatal Hepatitis B Prevention Program by completing the three doses vaccination series and receiving a blood test to ensure he/she is protected from infection with the hepatitis B virus.  No further follow-up for hepatitis B prevention is needed for your infant.
Please notify your local health department if you become pregnant again.  Your next infant will also need to be followed by the Perinatal Hepatitis B Prevention Program because mothers who are hepatitis B surface antigen (HBsAg)-positive can pass the hepatitis B virus to their babies at birth. 
This letter can be kept with your child’s immunization records.
Baby Name
DOB
Date of HBIG/HepB vaccine
Date of HepB #2
Date of HepB #3
Date of laboratory tests and results
If you have any questions, please contact me at XXX-XXX-XXXX
Sincerely,
XXXXX
Perinatal Hepatitis B Prevention Coordinator for XXXXX County
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